
CANDIDATE FILING NOTICE 
 
A Special Election will be held in the City of South Padre Island, Texas on Saturday, May 
4, 2019 to fill the unexpired term of Mayor.  Applications for a place on the ballot for the 
Special Election may be filed with the City Secretary from February 21, 2019 through 
March 4, 2019.   
 
Candidate filing packets can be picked up at City Hall, 4601 Padre Boulevard.  City office 
hours are 8:00 am to 5:00 pm, Monday through Friday.   
 
For additional information, please contact Susan Hill, City Secretary at 761-8109 or via e-mail at 
shill@myspi.org. 
 


